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PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE

January 24, 2014
Greetings RLMS Parents/Guardians: 

I am excited for some upcoming events at RLMS.  I have worked with our PTSA to arrange a truly inspiring presentation this Monday for all of our students.  Harper Gruzins is traveling to us to share her story entitled “I Have A Voice”.  She is a middle school student that will be talking to our students about the negative effects of bullying behavior and how she was able to rise above bullying events in her life.  
Today is the last day of the second marking period.  Please remember that grading information is available via your Infinite Campus portal.  Please feel free to go to the RLMS website if you need directions on how to login to Infinite Campus.  The majority of our school communications are done through Infinite Campus.  Report cards will be issued on Friday, February 7th.  I encourage parents to sit down with their children to review established goals and set new goals for the upcoming marking period.
I have had some feedback from my last newsletter and Infinite Campus message around school security and drop off procedures.  One of the biggest issues/complaints that I hear is “Why does the parent drop off area move so slow?”  Traffic patterns were reviewed when RLMS opened and the rear entry of the school has been identified as the safest and most efficient place for parents to loop in and out of the school.  I encourage parents to put your child on the bus.  If that is not possible, please follow the drop off protocols listed below.  Additionally, please pull your vehicle to the very front of the curb.  Have your child packed up and ready to exit the car quickly and safely.  Ideally, we would like to get 2-3 cars able to unload at one time.  Be aware that there is most likely a very long line of students behind you that are anxious to get to class on time!

My apologies for the repeat message on safety and traffic.  In order to provide the most efficient and safe drop-off and pick-up procedures for our students and their parents, I have highlighted the following procedures for your information and utilization.  We would appreciate it if everyone responsible for dropping off and picking up your child is familiar with the procedures and abides by them in order to alleviate traffic congestion issues and more importantly help us keep our children safe.

All parents dropping off their child between 7:50 a.m. and 8:10 a.m. must enter the rear driveway of RLMS on Unquowa Road and proceed on the one-way road to the gymnasium entrance.  Please be sure to instruct your child to exit your vehicle on the side closest to the building so they do not have to navigate traffic in the drop-off area.   Please be sure to pull your car to the front of the curb.  Have your child packed up and ready to exit the car quickly and safely.  Please do not drop off students anywhere else on our school campus for obvious safety reasons.  After dropping off your child continue around the rear of school and exit onto Mill Plain Road.
I am hoping to see you at our upcoming Basketball Bash on February 6th.  This is a great evening for our RLMS families and faculty.  Be sure to come out and cheer on our students and faculty basketball teams!  

Do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions regarding upcoming events at Roger Ludlowe Middle School.  GO BULLDOGS!! 
Warm regards~
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